
 

 
April 18, 2025 
 
 
SUBJECT: Request for Information (RFI) 5-4047 

“Dredging and Placement of Sand for the Coastal Rail Stabilization 
Priority Projects” 

 
All: 
 
This letter and its Attachments comprise Addendum No. 1 to the above captioned 
Request for Information issued by the Orange County Transportation Authority 
(“Authority”). 
 

1. Offerors are advised that the Authority is extending the due date for RFI 
responses. Please submit all RFI responses via email to 
mbornman@octa.net by 5:00 p.m., May 5, 2025.   

 
Offerors are reminded that participation in this process is optional, and no contracts will 
be awarded under this RFI.  
 
Questions regarding this Addendum No. 1 should be directed to the undersigned via e-
mail at mbornman@octa.net or phone at (714) 560-5064. 
 
Sincerely, 

 
Megan Bornman 
Senior Contract Administrator 
Contracts Administration and Materials Management 
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